
Regarding development of infrastructure facilities at Kannur International 
Airport 

 SHRI K. SUDHAKARAN (KANNUR): Madam, I rise today to draw the attention of 
the Government to a critical issue concerning Kannur International Airport, a vital 
infrastructure asset situated within the municipal town and city limits of Kannur 
Corporation. The airport serves a significant catchment area encompassing the 
North Malabar region, including Coorg, Mysore, and Mangalore, and is home to 30 
per cent of non-resident Keralites.

 During the COVID-19 pandemic, Kannur airport demonstrated remarkable 
capability by successfully operating wide-body aircraft of both Indian and foreign 
carriers. This is an achievement that sets Kannur apart, particularly when we 
consider the limitations faced by other regional airports such as Calicut, which lack 
the necessary runway length to accommodate such aircraft. I would request the 
Government to kindly consider the legitimate demand of Kerala. 


